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Dear Natalie Neugebauer,

On November 1, you received notification of your acceptance for the 2022 AERA Annual Meeting.
Congratulations once again, whether you are part of a session submission or participating in a paper or
roundtable session.

Participants in all three of these session types have a choice of whether you as a group wish to
participate in the place-based component of the meeting in San Diego or on our virtual platform. Since
our initial announcement in Highlights on October 29, the options have expanded so that participants in
roundtable sessions have a choice too.

Your Session Details are as follows:

ID: 1913592
Title: Academic Achievement Gaps

Author(s):

California’s Students in Foster Care: Challenges and Promising Practices

Dion Burns, dpburns@learningpolicyinstitute.org, Learning Policy Institute; Daniel Espinoza,
despinoza@learningpolicyinstitute.org, Learning Policy Institute; Julie Adams,
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